
 
 

 

Year 5 Rationale 

Spring 1st Half Term 

The changing power of the Tudor Dynasty 

We understand the importance of cultivating meaningful friendships and ensuring every child feels a 

sense of belonging. 

In the upcoming half term, our focus will shift toward nurturing not only academic growth but also 

essential life skills. We are dedicated to instilling resourcefulness in our students, encouraging them to 

tackle challenges with creativity and resilience. Alongside this, our curriculum will emphasise the 

significance of demonstrating kindness and empathy towards others, fostering a school environment 

where compassion is at the heart of every interaction. 

We will guide Year 5, through reflections on decision-making, highlighting the impact choices can have 

on their safety and well-being. Through the study of the lives of people in different places, as well as our 

participation in Fairtrade Fortnight, we aim to broaden our students' perspectives and promote a deep 

understanding of the world around them. 

In anticipation of Creative Arts Week, we will be exploring the concept of the Holy Family, which remains 

at the heart of our primary school experience. Through the hands-on exploration of clay, we will empower 

pupils to investigate the relationship and forge a connection with the values embodied by the Holy 

Family.   

 

 

 

 

 


